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Irving Moskowitz Foundation 
21500 Pioneer Blvd.,# 103 
Hawaiian Gardens, CA 90716 

Hawaiian Gardens Little League 
21812 Elaine Avenue 

Hawaiian Gardens, CA 90716 
(562) 209-2065 Cell 

(562) 425-5050 Home 

RE: APPRECIATION OF YOUR SUPPORT AND DONATION 
2010 SEASON 

Dear Dr. Moskowitz: 

I would like to thank you for your continued support of the Hawaiian Gardens Little 
League. The League is in receipt of your generous donation in the amount of$10,000. These 
funds will be used towards the purchases of our team uniforms, equipment and supplies. 
Your generous contribution will allow us to continue providing for our children at little to 
no cost to participate. No goods or services were given in consideration of this donation. 

Again, we thank you for your donations in the past and for your continued support of our 
Little League children and families. 

Hawaiian Gardens Little League 


